Clearwater Underground Water Conservation District
Notice of Public Hearing on District Rules

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Clearwater Underground Water
Conservation District (“District”) will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, August 27th, 2025, at
1:30 PM at the Clearwater Boardroom located at 640 Kennedy Court, Belton, Texas 76513 to
discuss, consider, receive public comment, and potentially act on proposed amendments to District
Rules 3, 12, and 13. The proposed amendments align the District’s rules with recent legislation
enacted by the Texas Legislature during the 2025 Legislative Session. The proposed amendments

to the District Rules also include changes to Rule 13.2 regarding export of groundwater out of the
District.

All interested members of the public are invited to participate and comment orally and in writing.
A copy of the proposed amendments to the District Rules may be requested by email at

schapman@@cuwcd.org and may be reviewed or copied on the District’s website at
https://cuwed.org/.

Dated: August 7, 2025
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